COPY

LLOYD 'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING,
71, Penchurch Street,
E.C. 3,

Ref:- 8
18th February, 1948.

Dear girs,

I am in receipt of your letter of the
27th ultimo, respecting the stee mer ”PANAMANIAH",
the contents of which are noted, In the circumstances
the Committee have given instructions foy the notation
"To be broken up" to be inserted in the Register Book
in this case. ‘

I may add that the Shanghai Surveyor is
being communicated with regarding this case and
requested to inform this Office when the breaking up
of the vessel commences, '

It 1s noted you will inform this office
when the vessel leaves your port for shanghai,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Clasaification Commit tee,

The Surveyors,
HONG RONG,
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